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Answers to Questions on Notice 
UBER 

1. How will the new regulatory framework for the point to point transport industry effect 
rideshare services operating in conjunction with commuter car parking? 
 
The new regulatory framework for the point to point transport industry will give industry 
certainty. The changes are designed to have a positive impact on commuter behaviours and make 
it easy - at the same time as maintaining safety, affordability and reliability - of point to point 
services.        
 

2. How popular is Uber in more rural and regional areas of New South Wales? 
 
You can access the Uber app in Newcastle, Wollongong and Byron Bay right now and it's a very 
popular service in these regions. We will continue considering wider expansion into other 
communities in 2018. 


